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January 11, 1965

Mrs. Dan Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

Goldie Kennedy and George Tibbets both 
told me of your help in getting together the 
names of people who worked hard in the election 
thanks a million, Jane.

I am deeply grateful to you for all your 
help and support in the past as well — you are 
a wonderful source of strength.

Looking forward to seeing you soon and with 
very best wishes to you for much happiness in 1965

Cordially

Alan Cranston
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